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Call for papers—Building Australia's Future conference 
 

Purpose 
To advise that the Australian Building Codes Board (ABCB) is calling for papers for their 
biennial Building Australia's Future conference to be held on the Gold Coast from 20–23 
September 2009. 

 
Background 
The ABCB is seeking refereed and non-refereed papers that will engage the building and 
construction community, convey experiential knowledge, trigger debate and assist 
practitioners. 
 
Key themes of the conference, all relating to the building regulatory environment, include: 

• climate change 
• performance, innovation, and expectations of the Building Code of Australia 
• energy efficiency. 

 
Important dates 

• abstracts not exceeding 500 words to be submitted by 14 November 2008 
• abstract acceptances notified by 12 December 2008 
• full papers of around 500 words must be received by 6 March 2009. 

 
Further information 
Papers and enquiries are to be submitted electronically to the speaker coordinator, at 
ABCB.Office@abcb.gov.au. Information about the required format and other details can be 
found at www.abcb.gov.au/go/training/bafpapers. 

 
Contact officer 
Building Codes Queensland 
tel +61 7 3239 6369 
buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the 
material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for 
consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept 
responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended 
to be, and should not be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information. 


